
From: The Tree Feller  
Sent: 22 November 2021 12:15 
To: Planning 
Subject: Trees in conservation 
 
Dear Nick,  
 
As per your telephone conversation with Ylber earlier, we are the agents working on behalf of 11 
High Gate West Hill, N6 6JR. We would like to reduce the Bay Tree by 2.5M as per the telephone 
conversation earlier. Please come back to us as soon as you can. 
 

Many Thanks 
 
 
Leah Williams 
 
The Tree Feller Ltd 
Tree Feller Farm 
St Albans Rd 
Ridge Hill 
Hertfordshire 
EN6 3PJ 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 


